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NLCAA

The National Lighting Contractors Association of America (NLCAA) has been a great source 
and help for Bergelectric in the process of upholding the Title 24 laws and regulations on our 
projects.  

Bergelectric has been using the NLCAA’s web based process to perform our Title 24 Acceptance 
Testing for over a year now and the results have been tremendous.  It allows us to save time, 
labor and resources by allowing our certified techs to perform their testing on their tablets and 
not worry about filling out stacks of paper.  End result of each project we give our clients a well 
design clean report for their records, both physical and electronic.

NLCAA training program which includes online and a vigorous 24 hour in class session helps 
our electricians really dig into and understand the testing process so they can go out and compete 
a Title 24 inspection with confidence.

NLCAA has a great support staff and resources on their website, Title 24 hot line, Energy codes, 
several reference appendices, and documentations that are at your finger-tips when you need 
them.

I recommend the NLCAA has a reliable source to perform and train personal in the testing and 
maintain of the California Title 24 code.  NCLAA web based system is a vital part of 
Bergelectric’s ability to successfully design, build and close out projects under the Title 24 
guidelines.

Brian Carter
Project Manager
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